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Dear Parent/Carer

| wanted to take this opportunity to write to you in relation to the standards and expectations at The Bolsover
School. As we approach the summer break, | am sure that the requests from your children to have new
piercings, coloured hair and their finger nails done will begin to flood in. Please can | encourage you to
support the school with our uniform policy by taking your child for any of these summer activities at the very
start of the holidays. This will allow for all piercings to be removed, hair colours to be washed out and finger
nails to be removed, in preparation for our return on Monday 5" September 2022.

As a school we pride ourselves on the high standards of both uniform and expectations of our students both
inside and outside of the classroom. | ask for your support in this matter, to enable us to work together as a
community and school to ensure that all of our students are prepared for their next steps in life, allowing them
to progress and achieve their potential.

Upon our return on Monday 5% September, we will continue to educate our students in relation to our
standards and expectations through our Blueprint Curriculum, delivered through assemblies and tutor time.

Furthermore, can | remind you to make reference to our school uniform guide, which can be found on the
school website. The aim of this guide is to provide you with acceptable alternatives to the logoed school
items. Therefore, | encourage you to use this guide when purchasing any future items, to avoid any problems
in September. Uniform standards will be checked weekly throughout the school year, with reference made
back to this guide at all times.

Finally, I would like to thank you for your continued support this year. On the whole it has been a positive re-
start at The Bolsover School following the disruption caused by COVID-19 over the past two academic years.

| wish you all a very restful and safe summer holiday.

Yours faithfully
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Matt Hall
Headteacher
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